
 
                Park and Recreation Commission 
 

 
TO: HONORABLE COMMISSIONERS DATE: SEPTEMBER 16, 2019 
 
FROM: PARKS, RECREATION AND COMMUNITY SERVICES DEPARTMENT 
          
SUBJECT:  PARKS, RECREATION AND COMMUNITY SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

QUARTERLY REPORT, FISCAL YEAR 2018/19, APRIL – JUNE 2019 
 
  
ISSUE: 
 
Receive the Parks, Recreation and Community Services Department’s Quarterly Report 
highlighting events and programming between April – June 2019. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Park and Recreation Commission receive a Quarterly Report highlighting events and 
programming between April – June 2019 and provide feedback as appropriate.   
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The Parks, Recreation and Community Services Department issues a quarterly report to 
showcase noteworthy accomplishments and keep the Commission and public informed about 
the benefits and positive impacts of their operations. 
 
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
During April – June 2019, the Parks, Recreation and Community Services Department (PRCSD) 
had successful programming. The attached Quarterly Report showcases PRCSD’s 
accomplishments.  
 
This quarter marked the beginning of the much anticipated summer programming season. The 
Recreation and Community Services Division delivered many camps and specialized summer 
aquatics programing and hosted the annual Spring Eggstravaganza. The Planning and Design 
Division completed the Orange Terrace Park playground improvements by providing a new 
shade structure. Special Transportation has continuous high figures in transporting the senior 
and disabled adult communities. Additionally, the Parks Division hosted the Great American 
Clean-Up event at Fairmount Park along with the completion of their long list of routine work 
orders. The Department will now focus on fulfilling summer programming and will get ready for 
fall’s special events.  
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FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. 
 
 
Prepared by: Mayra S. Ocampo, Administrative Analyst 
Approved by: Adolfo Cruz, Parks, Recreation and Community Services Director  
Approved by: Rafael Guzman, Assistant City Manager 
 
 
Attachment:   PRCSD Quarterly Report, April – June 2019 
   


